
 
VISION 2020 COMMITTEE 
 
Meeting was called to order by Mayor Dana Hillard on 11/13 6:05 pm 
 
Present: Ed Levasseur Chair, Nancie Cameron vice Chair, Jenne Holmes, Shauna 
Saunders, Lindsay Gagnon, Coty Donahue, Robert Gadomski 
 
The main purpose of this meeting was to reground the group and give focus for the next 
year and for the presentation to the City Council. The purpose of the 20/20 group is to 
help get the word out there that Somersworth is one of the most desirable communities 
of the seacoast. The master plan was developed form the stand point of recreation, 
housing and education. We need to develop ways to promote 20/20 and what has been 
checked off the master plan from the inception of it in 2008 till the present. We want to 
make the term vision 20/20 a kitchen table word, by promoting it on channels 22/95 
what have been our accomplishments up until now. Marketing the City on the new city 
website, go through the master plan and check off what has been done. Air a few 
segments on what has been accomplished, in the areas of education, business, and 
recreation.  
     At the end of the year 2019 plan some type of celebration to celebrate the master 
plan and all that has been done and achieved. Talk to people of the community about 
past and present where we are, talk about the three major points: raise a family here, 
start a business, educate your children. Show the differences from where we were to 
where we are now that is the focus of this group.  
 
We went through the list of attendees and updated it:  
2 Mayoral at large appointed Lindsay Gagnon and Jenne Holmes 
City Council: Ed Levasseur, Nancie Cameron, and Jon McCallion 
City Representative: Shauna Saunders 
School Board: speak to Don Austin  
Zoning Board: Coty Donahue 
Planning Board: Jamie Small 
 
We looked at the mission and goals of vision 20/20 which  
are 11 and decided to divide them up amongst us see where we were compared to 
where we are today with them and make a presentation over the next year to the 
community.  
 
After brief discussion of this the meeting was adjourned at 6:55 motion by Jenne 
Holmes seconded by Shauna Saunders  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Nancie Cameron Vice Chair 
 


